
Storage Holders Meeting  May 12, 2020 

Attendees: Emress Bevers, Sam Burton, Mark Musick, Rodney Cryer, Mark Welch, Carole 

James, Rich Brook, Bob Lein, Tim Parker, Art Shirley, Phil Kornbluth, Jeremy Jordan, Brady 

Anderson, Colin Harper, John Magrino, Mike Downey, Nick Haines, Rick Gard, Tom Harrison, 

Bobby Searle, Phillip Meyer 

Emress was not able to retrieve the recording of the meeting, below are rough notes about 

what was discussed.   

Sam B. – Explained minor updates to the decision matrix document used to check if people can 

report to the plant, and that the BLM is working on “Return to Office” guidelines. Local State of 

Texas is relaxing some orders, but the BLM will follow HQ guidance. 

Mark M. – The plant is operating smoothly.  What is new that is going on is the frequency that 

we are changing our injection rate.  Some days we put a portion of our own output into the 

pipeline and other days we will be taking some out of the pipeline.  Most recently we are taking 

about 1 million a day out of the pipeline.  The pipeline pressure now is down to 1326 and we will 

be building that back up to our 1330 target. 

Rodney C. – We are not doing meter checks and calibrations this month but hopefully will 

resume next month.  Time will tell.  We picked up some samples that the engineers downtown 

needed. 

Sam B. – Are there any questions from the group? 

NONE. 

Sam B. – Our next meeting will be next Tuesday May 19th at the same time.  Thank you 

everyone. 


